
Wednesday 9th March 2022 

Your request for a parents 
evening appointment should 
now be in and an appointment 
should come home by the end 
of the week. Please arrive 
promptly for your appointment and do not run over 
your allotted 10 mins so that all appointments are 
timely. Thank you. 

Active School Shout Out! 

Well done to Elsie Aspinall who ran 

her first race for Todmorden        

Harriers Juniors. She won a £5 

book voucher and some sweets as 

she was the first (and  only) girl   

under 9 to race. Well done Elsie for 

getting active! 

Who else will get an active shout out? Make sure you 
keep telling us how you are active on google       
classroom.  

Do you have a bike 
lock? 

Really near our school 
there are two new 

bike racks. Have you 
seen them? Your child 
could ride most of the 
way (with adult super-

vision) park up and then walk the last few meters. A 
great way to be active before and after school! 

Our Lent Charity, Save the Children, has now 

been named as one of the main charities working 

with the Disasters Emergency Committee (DEC) 

supporting the people of Ukraine at this terrible 

time. We are delighted to support this charity with 

our ‘Grow a £1’ initiative and we hope your 

child’s plans are underway on how to make their 

pound grow! 

 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

Please can all parents ensure that children 

have a full PE kit in school that includes a 

house T-Shirt, black shorts and pumps or 

trainers in a house coloured pump bag.  There will be a Scholastic Book Sale 

each evening in the hall between the 

14th and 18th March. By buying a 

book for your child you will also  

support the school in gaining free 

books. Don’t forget to bring your World Book day  voucher 

for £1 off. This is a cash only event. 

We will be asking you to      
complete a parental survey at 
parents evening—these will be 
given out on the main door and 
a box to drop them in will be 
situated on the same table by 
the front door. Your feedback is always important to 
us and we value your comments. Positive feedback is 
as important to us as to how you think we could        
improve. We look forward to hearing your feedback.  

Need some support about how to talk to your child 

about the situation in Ukraine? Please follow this 

link…. Help for families to talk to pupils about Russia’s      

invasion of Ukraine   

It has been brought to our attention that there is 

a new online horror game which some children 

are talking about in school.  It is 

called Poppy’s playtime and is based on a toy 

which chases you around a toy factory.  There is not an  

official rating for the game however it is causing some of our 

children upset. Please read the information in this link. 
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-
playtime-online-safety-review/ 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/25/help-for-teachers-and-families-to-talk-to-pupils-about-russias-invasion-of-ukraine-and-how-to-help-them-avoid-misinformation/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/25/help-for-teachers-and-families-to-talk-to-pupils-about-russias-invasion-of-ukraine-and-how-to-help-them-avoid-misinformation/
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-review/
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-review/


Bunnies =  Nellie Allum 

Owls =  Lincoln-James Mitchell 

Reception =   Maximus Aspin 

Class 1 =   Leo Vincze 

Class 2 =   Poppy Cunningham & Max Hartley 

Class 3 =  Chloe Houghton 

Class 4 =  Marni Cunningham 

Class 5 =     William Holmes 

Class 6 =     Willow Kendell 

For showing our values of Love, Hope, Perseverance or Honesty 

Bunnies =   Alfie Thomas 

Owls =   Isla Hartley 

Reception =   Willow Mullin-Talbot 

Class 1 =    Xander Haugh 

Class 2 =   Vincent Walsh 

Class 3 =  Madison Goldie 

Class 4 =   Flynn Dinnis 

Class 5 =  Keira Lord 

Class 6 =   Harvey Adams Wright 

This Week’s 

Stars 

 READER OF THE 

WEEK 
For children who consistently read 

at home. 

Reception =   Hira Khalid 

Class 1 =  Oscar Walker 

Class 2 =   Ryan Terry 

Class 3 =   Ruby Coe 

Class 4 =  Liam Drake 

Class 5 =  Edie Landale 

Class 6 =   Lydia Roberts 

Our Christian value the 

this half term is:  LOVE 

 

Did you know, all our newsletters are online on our school 

website. Other family members can sign up through the web-

site to be sent a copy by email each week. 


